
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Claus, Emily (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 9:54 AM
To: Williamson, Alec
Cc: Turner, Amy (Consultant); eric.tweit@seattle.gov; Everett, Susan
Subject: RE: South Portal Draft Powerpoint
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/22/2009

Alec - 
  
Thanks for responding and editing so quickly. We'll get started on these and have them updated for the Monday 
morning meeting.  
  
Emily 
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 9:14 AM 
To: Claus, Emily (Consultant) 
Cc: Eric Tweit; Everett, Susan 
Subject: South Portal Draft Powerpoint 
 
Hi Emily- 
  
A few comments for consideration: 
  
Slide 3:  I would say that "transition to existing viaduct" would not be a relevant design consideration for the bored 
tunnel south portal.  Replace that one with something like "Support goal of tunnel open to traffic by 2015" 
  
Slide 4:  Switch bullets 3 and 4, so that it matches with the order of the work.  State approximate dates:  "Keeps 
traffic moving on existing viaduct during tunnel construction."  "Connects to bored tunnel and city street grid when 
tunnel is complete in 2015."  
  
Slide 5:  last bullet, state construction as "early 2010 to late 2012" 
  
Slide 7:  Please add a small note to each drawing on the right side with an arrow To I-5 <arrow right> 
  
  
Eric- comments welcome- please forward to Emily, Susan and I. 
  
Thanks, 
Alec 
  
  
Alec Williamson, PE 
Design Engineering Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Washington State Dept. of Transportation 
206-382-6366 (work) 
206-437-3059 (cell) 
  


